
 
 
 
 
 
 
27 April 2023 
 
 
John Luke 
fyi-request-22234-c1f82ab8@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Mr Luke 
 
Thank you for your email of 24 March 2023 to Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities via 
the FYI website requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 
(the Act): 
 

May I kindly request the org chart with name and position of your kiwibuild unit. I am 
happy for you to not disclose the name of individual, if the person is not in the public 
facing position. I understand many kiwibuild team are public facing. 

 
On 27 March 2023 we asked you to provide more information to clarify your request. We 
advised you that the original KiwiBuild unit you refer to no longer exists and the areas of 
KiwiBuild that Kāinga Ora is responsible for administering are now spread across multiple 
teams. You were also provided with a link to a previous response on our website that 
included an organisational chart for Kāinga Ora, as below:  
 

https://kaingaora.govt.nz/assets/Publications/OIAs-Official-Information 
Requests/August-2022/9-August-2022-Kainga-Ora-Organisational-Charts.pdf 

 
On 28 March 2023 you submitted a new request to Kāinga Ora via the FYI website asking 
for the following: 
 

May I kindly request an updated org chart of the staff-in Kāinga Ora. Please supply 
the name of each position holder, if they are public facing staff member. I am happy 
for you to not provide the staff name if they are back office or none public facing staff 
member. For example, I aware some staff are dealing with developer or buyer 
directly in assisting their kiwi build related projects. 

 
We understand this to be an amendment to your 24 March 2023 request. Kāinga Ora staff 
team members (and their names) that are responsible for administering parts of KiwiBuild 
will be provided to you in the next few days.  
 
I trust this information is useful. Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our 
responses to official information requests where possible. Our response to your request may 
be published at https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your 
personal information removed. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Alex Travis 
Manager Government Relations (Acting)  
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